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REPORT OF THE CHIEF FIRE OFFICER 

 
PRESENTATION TO OUT-GOING MEMBERS OF THE FIRE & RESCUE AUTHORITY 

 
 
1. PURPOSE OF REPORT 

 

To seek approval from Members for a presentation to take place to the out-going Members 

of the Nottinghamshire and City of Nottingham Fire & Rescue Authority. 
 
2. BACKGROUND 

 
Members will be aware that as a result of the County Council elections in May 2005 and a 
number of retirements, nine County Councillors were replaced in the membership of the 
Nottinghamshire and City of Nottingham Fire & Rescue Authority. 

 
3. REPORT 

 

It is proposed a presentation to the out-going Members takes place at a future Fire 

Authority meeting, in recognition of the support and encouragement given to the Service 

and in appreciation of their commitment, hard work and the responsibility that comes with 

the role, in what have been some very challenging times for the Fire Service in the last few 

years. 

 
4. RISK MANAGEMENT IMPLICATIONS 

 
 There are no risk management implications arising from this report. 

 
5. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

 

The financial implications arising from this report will be met from within existing budgets. 
 

6. PERSONNEL IMPLICATIONS 

 

There are no direct personnel implications arising from this report. 
 
7. EQUALITY IMPACT ASSESSMENT 

 

An initial impact assessment has revealed there are no specific issues of equality arising 

from this report. 

 
8. RECOMMENDATIONS  

 

That Members approve a presentation to the out-going Members of the Nottinghamshire 

and City of Nottingham Fire & Rescue Authority. 
 

 



 
9. BACKGROUND PAPERS FOR INSPECTION 

 

None. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Paul Woods 
CHIEF FIRE OFFICER 

 


